
Southern Arizona Al-Anon Information Service (AIS) Steering Committee Minutes

Wednesday, November 16, 2022

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. by Kathy with a moment of silence followed by the
Serenity Prayer.

Concept 11 was read by Kathy. 

Participants included Kathy, Sue, Alice, Frank, Andrew, Susan, Michelle, Mike.

Informational Reports

Treasurer. Sue reported that she would not run for reelection to be the Treasurer in 2023.

Old Business

Literature On-Line Store. The Task Force has not been able to meet since the last Steering
Committee meeting, and the discussion of having an on-line store either as part of the AIS
website or as a separate website was continued to the December Steering Committee meeting.

New Business

Phone Message Coordinator. Jennifer has agreed to assume this position and may have already
begun answering voice messages left on the phone. Andrew is to check with Jennifer to make
sure that she is responding to phone messages.

Open Positions. There was a discussion of open AIS positions. Participants discussed the
opportunity that service provides in recovery and ideas for recruiting volunteers to fill open
positions. Kathy will prepare an email that notes the open AIS positions, and the email is to be
distributed to the individuals on the AIS email list.

December Steering Committee Meeting. There will be a December 21 Steering Committee
Meeting.

Kathy closed the meeting around 6:40. p.m. with the Al-Anon Declaration.

Next Southern Arizona AIS Steering Committee Meeting:
Wednesday, December 21, 2022

Time 6:00 PM – 7:30 PM
Zoom Number 827 5938 5248/PC 474954

Submitted by Alice-Secretary
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